
We are following DOH guidance on appropriate cleaning including frequency.  We just issued a 
general cleaning guidance, and we are working with individual program areas to give better 
detailed guidance to our various kinds of work areas.  Toll already has some specific 
guidance.  At HQ, Office Services has already instituted an enhanced cleaning schedule as 
well.  In those areas where our folks have always been responsible for cleaning, we will 
continue to take care of the cleaning.  In places like the Service Areas, and our Division HQ 
leased spaces we have already reached out to the contractor/landlord about also being in 
compliance with DOH standards to this point. 
 
At this time there aren't any special cleaners.  We have identified and shared with staff items 
already in use at the Authority that comport with lists of cleaning items from DOH and CDC.  As 
always, those doing the cleaning should pay attention to the instructions on the product. 
 
 


